
 

 

 

 

 

13th  September 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Colleague 

 

At the request of Governors to receive the Standards and Effectiveness Partner’s 
school report directly, please find attached the school’s report for the Summer term 
2018. This  will hopefully help to keep Governors informed about the progress the 
school is making. The report also indicates the Local Authority categorisation for the 
school which was agreed at the July visit 2018. Please see attached the new 
Learning & Improvement Strategy for more information. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding the report or the categorisation of the school 
please contact your Standards  and Effectiveness Partner (STEP) or myself who will 
be happy to discuss this with you. 
 
To further help us improve our work please could you fill in the attached 
questionnaires and send them back to Cindy Edwards (Cindy.Edwards@bracknell-
forest.gov.uk)  by Friday 28th September  2018.  There is one questionnaire for 
Headteachers and one for Governors. We do take your feedback seriously and act 
upon suggestions as appropriate.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Rachel Morgan 
Assistant Director:  Education and Learning 
Rachel.morgan@bracknell-forest.gov.uk 
Learning and Achievement 
01344 354037 
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